
 

160-176 Great George St. Charlottetown, PE, C1A 4K9 
1-888-234-8683   902-368-5895  www.electionspei.ca   info@electionspei.ca 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, February 12, 2025 
District 9 Provincial By-election To Be Called 
 
Charlottetown, PE – With the February 11, 2025, resignation of Natalie Jameson, Member 
of the Legislative Assembly (MLA) for District 9, Elections PEI is preparing for an upcoming 
by-election to elect a new MLA for District of Charlottetown-Hillsborough Park.  
 
Per the Prince Edward Island Election Act, a by-election shall be called within six months 
of the date of resignation, upon issuance of an order from the Lieutenant Governor in 
Council. The Writ will formally set up the date for the by-election. 
 
Elections PEI urges all eligible voters in District 9 to ensure they are registered to vote. 
Those who need to verify or update their registration details, or who are not currently on 
the voters list, are encouraged to visit the Elections PEI online registration portal at 
www.electionspei.ca for a quick and secure process. 
 
Once the Writ is issued and the by-election date is set, Elections PEI will provide voters 
with up-to-date information including candidate listings, voting dates, times, and 
locations. 
 
For more information, electors can contact Elections PEI toll-free at 1-888-234-8683 or 
visit our website. 
 
For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
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Paul Alan 
Manager of Election Operations & Communications 
Elections PEI 
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